
          
           Call/Text Megan Ochoa                 

  at 209-401-1966 or 
  e-mail meochoa@sjcoe.net to 

  learn how to apply.

Training Dates:
August 8th through September 23rd

Interested in Working in the
Construction Trades?

APPLICANTS MUST:
Have a High School Diploma
Have a CADL
18 years or older

Learn About the Trades
Receive Job Assistance
Job Opportunities with Union
Contractors and other Local
Contractors. 

PLAN YOUR FUTURE:

The San Joaquin County
Office of Education and the

Tuolumne Community
Collaborative are looking

for individuals 18 and older
interested in our 7 week,

full-time construction pre-
apprentice training

program.



Get on the road to better pay,
better benefits, and a better

life!






